Klashwerks

December 4, 2017

MET Laboratories, Inc.
914 West Patapsco Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21230

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR RAVEN (2AN9Y-RVNOAOQ)
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for permanent
confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47. We have
requested that the Block Diagrams, Schematics, Parts List,
Technical Description and Internal Photos required to be
submitted with this application be permanently withheld from
public review.

The above documents are company proprietary information that
could never get into the possession of the competition.

We also request that the internal photos be also held in permanent
confidentiality due to proprietary information that could never get
into the possession of the competition. The unit has no user
serviceable parts and is designed not to be opened or modified by
the user. The unit is glued/adhered in such a manner that only an
authorized service depot is able to open and service device
without damaging the device beyond operation.

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

: "'if)’;miel Crawford
Director of R&D
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